
Pilates & Movement Center of Arizona is Closing!

Written by Sarah Love

EXTRA EXTRA!

To Our Pilates Family and Friends;                                                                            

We are sad to announce that the Pilates & Movement Center of Arizona will be closing its doors as of October 14, 2011.  Please know that we
truly tried everything to keep the studio open.  We will miss each and everyone you!  

We encourage you to keep your certification up to date and direct all your educational
questions to STOTT PILATES in Toronto (1-800-910-0001).  It has been my honor to serve as
your Training Center in Arizona for the last 5 years.  

We are currently having a sale of our equipment. We have V2 Max's  to 2 lb balls.  All  are priced at 60% of retail plus no sales tax.

 We have enjoyed working with you and wish you the best in your endeavors to stay healthy.
 List of equipment

Yours in Health,
Pilates & Movement Center of Arizona

Pilates & Movement Center of Arizona
 (480)538-2877

pilatesmovementrefund@gmail.com
7609 E. Pinnacle Peak Road
Suite C6
Scottsdale AZ, 85255
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